
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

 

DATE : DECEMBER 16, 2024 

 

TO : BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM : JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

 

SUBJECT : RESIGNATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF MEMBER 

 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Troy Hendricks has submitted his notice of resignation as High School Activities 

Coordinator effective December 11, 2024.  Mr. Hendricks has been on an extended leave 

of absence since December 23, 2022. Mr. Hendricks has served Bemidji Area Schools for 

23 years. 

 

 


